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From: Keeley Green <
Sent: 08 March 2023 17:50
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Proposing Aquind project

Categories: Consultation Respone

Dear Sirs,  
 
I am writing to object to the proposed Aquind project. 
 
This ecologically unsound project will create destruction all along it's route, particularly Langstone Harbour, 
an SSSI, SPA and a Ramsar site,  and as far as Lovedean & areas bordering The Southdowns National 
Park. 
 
The BBC panorama programme outlined some very dubious financial transactions which were linked to the 
people connected to the project. Accepting the £1.4m covers the Tory party in sleaze and corruption.  
 
Obtaining our electricity from another country leaves the UK vulnerable to "switch off". 
The UK needs to invest in renewable energy such as wind, solar & wave.  
 
The residents of Portsmouth do not want this. It does not benefit us in anyway and causes issues with our 
wildlife, pollution, traffic and green spaces. We have been subjected to the dreadful works on the M27 for 
the implementation of the senseless "Smart" Motorway for over 3 years now and just want to be able to 
move around freely.  
 
This plan is damaging & unnecessary and I urge you not to continue with it..... again. I cannot believe we 
are having to fight this again. This government are a disgrace. 
 
Many thanks  
 
Keeley Fitzpatrick  
 
Sent from Outlook for Android 




